Choctaw County School District is requesting sealed bids for herbicide and pesticide application to school grounds at 11 locations in the school district.  All bids must be received in the Superintendent’s Office at 19 E. Main St., PO Box 398, Ackerman, MS on or before Thursday December 9, 2021 at 1:30PM.  Bids will be opened and read at that time. RFP packets are available at the Superintendent’s Office or on the district website at www.choctawsd.ms under the RFP link, or by contacting Anthony McGee at 662-285-8229 or anthonymcgee@choctawsd.ms.  All questions should be directed to Anthony McGee.



Please publish on November 17, 2021 and November 24, 2021.
